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BISHOP KHAJAG BARSAMIAN, PRIMATE 

Mr. Walter Kaprielian 
6 Mass. Blvd. 
Bellerose Village, NY 11001 

Dear Walter: 

September 10, 1992 

Thank you for your 1991 donation of $250 to the Diocese of the 
Armenian Church of America. 

We are pleased that many devoted Armenians have joined the 
stewardship family and are supporting the work of the Diocese 
either as an Annual Steward or a Life steward with a one time 
donation of $1,500. We continue to seek additonal Life Stewards as 
we work toward our goal of 1,000 stewards. 

As a Life Steward, your name will be recorded on the Life 
Steward tableau at the Diocesan Center and you will have the 
satisfaction of knowing that you have helped to strengthen the 
financial foundation of our Diocese and its programs. On 
Stewardship Sunday, a requiem prayer will be said for deceased 
Stewards by our Primate. 

Thank you for your continued support and please consider 
membership in the Life stewardship Program. 

Sincerely, 

George K. Papalian 
Stewardship Coordinator 

P.S. Please return the coupon for your 1992 donation in the 
enclosed envelope with your check made payable to: "Diocese of 
the Armenian Church - STEWARDSHIP". Thank you. 
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